We are registering our objection to any future development in Lymm and the construction of 500 approx
houses. Lymm has suffered considerably over the last 20 years with far too much development and has changed
from village to small town but without any consideration to amenities ie doctors, schools. The roads on which
these developments are planned Rushgreen Road, Cherry Lane are already very busy roads and Aldo far too
narrow to take any more traffic, which in the case of 500 houses could amount to 1000 more cars on already
busy and in some cases dangerously narrow. Rush green Road in particular opposite Sainsburys is now quite a
dangerous area with cars turning into Sainsburys, the development on Tanyard farm and Reddish Crescent. Also
the planned development on or off Thirlmere Drive would put at least 30 more cars getting access from
Fletchers Lane. This access already extremely dangerous with a sharp bend obscuring oncoming traffic and an
extremely narrow road. I frequently gave to dive into neighbours gardens when loftiest and buses mount the
pavement to avoid colliding with oncoming traffic. shoulder bumped by a
vehicle which drove do close to the pavement. There should be no further development in Lymm. There are
sufficient brown field and more appropriate sites around Warrington which should be considered before Lymm
us completely ruined.





